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Are you considering a job in academia? If so, there are several things you should know about
the application process.

This Friday the AMS Graduate Chapter is sponsoring a panel discussion on applying for
academic jobs. We will talk about such topics as putting together the different pieces of an
application (e.g., cover letter, CV, research statement, teaching statement, letters of recommen-
dation), how to submit applications, the interview process and timeline, and the different kinds
of schools and jobs that exist in academia.

We will have a panel of six professors: Dr. Mark Tomforde, Dr. William Ott, Dr. Vaughn
Climenhaga, Dr. Daniel Onofrei, Dr. Zachary Kilpatrick, and Dr. Mark Hubenthal. We will
start with Dr. Tomforde summarizing the application process in a 10-minute presentation, and
then open up the panel for questions from the audience. We are scheduling 90 minutes for the
discussion so that we will have adequate time to address all questions and comments.

This event will be useful for graduate students at all stages of the program, from first-year
students to students currently on the academic market. We hope everyone who is planning an
academic career, or even considering one, will attend!

Food and drinks will be served at the event!
More info at www.math.uh.edu/uhams and www.math.uh.edu/uhsiam



